Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: Robert Radcliffe

Sent: Tuesday, 23 November 2021 9:26 AM

To: peter.cooper@vpa.gov.au

Cc: Samuel Duff (VPA); laurie.mitchekk@vpa.gov.au

Subject: Stop the Quarry in Beveridge/Wallan amendment C158-Beveridge North West PSP

To Peter/Samuel/ Laurie in reference for the planned proposal of the Quarry to be located at 175 Northern Highway
Wallan.

Firstly after Wallan an Beveridge residence have rejected this two times it is yet again somehow been re-proposed.
And if this Proposal is also reject then what will stop it being proposed every 5 or so years like it has been.

| Robert Radcliffe of_ seriously and categorically oppose this Quarry and all Quarries in the area
including

the current Quarry in Beverage which is a sheer vandalization and assault of the North of Melbourne’s hillside and
sweeping meadows of this beautiful region.

| have lived on Wallan since 2008 and see no grounds for this to be placed within the fingers of this growth corridor
and amongst this thriving

Community of Families which is not Zoned as and Industrial or let alone a mining and resource centre.

| can’t believe that this proposal would even be considered in town planning let alone be reappealed for the third
time.

The dust that this will general across the Northern Highway which | drive two and from every week day. The dust
that

will effect every persons lungs that inhale in and the dust that may contain Chemicals and by products that will
affect the health of the vulnerable and

the unfortunately that the very people who have settled into this community will have to endure.

This proposal is definitely town planning at its worst and brings back the past whereby people thought it was safe
for kids to play with Asbestos

Regards

Robert Radcliffe
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